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Hi all!

I met with Unbridled Harmony last night.... here is my summary.

Participated in Unbridled Harmony's FB Chat “rehearsal” on Aug. 20, 2020.

They have lost 2 members since their re-charter, and 2 are extremely ill. They currently have no tenors.

They have 11 members including the ill ones.

They have been meeting sporadically, but not singing, and usually have 7-9 members attend.

Their dues are $25 a month. This prohibits some prospective members from joining.

| encouraged them to try ZOOM (even offered to help them learn it) for rehearsals, attend other chorus’
rehearsals, invited them to Gem City’s rehearsals and informed them of the Regional Website for rehearsal days
and contact information.

| also encouraged them to invite guests to their zoom rehearsals (once they are up and running) and not focus on
membership, but just give their guests a glimpse into what they’re all about.
They are a very friendly, close-knit group and want to hang onto their chapter. | told them that the RMT and region
is here to support them.

Thanks,
Deb

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=6ec45dfd11&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1675650135133515909&simpl=msg-f%e3A16756501351...

Jeanne Delahunty <serdaigle@gmail.com>
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